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No. DAC/E&C/233/01/2021 Date: 13/05/2021

The High Commission of India, Dhaka presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Public Administration, Government of the People’s Republic of
Bangladesh and has the honor to inform that Government of India has
announced a specialized course under e-ITEC to partner countries. Due to
Covid- 19 pandemic, this course conducted under the aegis of e-ITEC
programme is Specially tailor made for professionals of their respective field. In
this context, an upcoming e-ITEC course ‘Administrative Innovations - Passport
Seva Kendra and E-Office’ is scheduled to be held at ‘National Center for Good
Governance (NCGG)', Mussoorie, India on 04 june, 2021. (one day). Concept
paper of the programme is attached overleaf.

2. Honourable Ministry of Public Administration is requested to give wide
publicity to the training programme and also share the details with the
concerned stakeholders.

3. The High Commission of India, Dhaka requests Ministry of Public
Administration, Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh to kindly
forward nominations of suitable candidates. Interested candidates are required
to fill in the applications online at http://www.itecgoi.in by clicking e-ITEC/ITEC
ONSITE tab on the website.

4. The High Commission of India avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Public Administration, Government of the People’'s Republic of
Bangladesh, the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Ministry of Public Administration
Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
Kind attention: Secretary

Copy to:

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh

Kind attention: DG (South Asia)




